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                   INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR 
                 P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir 
                                    Sultanate of Oman 

Tel: 24816633 
Fax: 24815096  

20th July, 2020 
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

[Classes: KG I - XII] 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from ISWK! 

Please be informed, keeping in mind the current pandemic situation caused by COVID-19 
whereby travel out of the county for both parents and students were not allowed during the 
lockdown period, and in keeping with the instructions from the Board of Directors, Sultanate of 
Oman, online classes for all grades continued unabated from the commencement of our session 
on 6th April 2020, to date.  
 
The last three months have seen our students working diligently to prove their mettle in 
academics, followed by an entertaining fun-filled week this month in the form of Activity Week. 
 
It is now time for them to relax and de-stress. Henceǡ �hi� academic �ear a Ǯshort summer 
breakǯ of ��o �eek� ha� been declared by the school management from 24th July – 8th August 
2020 (both days inclusive) for all grades, KG-I to Class XII. 
 
Please urge your wards to use this time fruitfully and avoid screen time on browsing or playing 
online, this is the time to rest and recuperate their mental and physical wellbeing. It is also 
advised, that both parents and students should refrain from trying to travel to their home town 
(India), as your return to Oman might prove difficult. In the event your return is hampered, this 
co�ld ca��e �e�ere ��rain on �o�r �ard�ǯ online cla��e�ǡ �hich commence� from ͻth August, 
2020.  
 
We take this opportunity to wish you all, a safe and joyful ǮEid Al Adha’ and ǮSummer Break 
2020ǯǤ 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 
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